
To: Jimmy Cox-Superintendent
From: Andrew Chilcoat-High School principal

Re: At Will Employee Renewals

Dear Mr. Cox:

As the Principal of Waskom High School, I recommend the following At Will Employees for a letter of
intent to employ during the 2014-2015 school year.

At WillEmployee
Erika Agundiz
Dana Bumpers
Darnetta Jones

Jennie Johnson

Christy Otwell
Susan Michel
Joyce Moore
Kim Weglowski
NikkiWynn

Stephanie Collins
Betty Caesar

BJ Miles


